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January 20, 2022
We began NWEA testing on Tuesday and will continue through January 28th.  Our schedule is listed on the calendar on our web-site.  Please try to ensure your children are well rested for these assessments.

Tomorrow is another dress-up day!  It is “Hat Day”.  Show off your best hats!
Our next School Mass will be Wednesday, January 26th and will be led by the 1st and 2nd grades.
We will be celebrating January and June birthdays on Thursday, January 27th for Birthday Lunch. 

Our next Schoenstattt Girls Group will be Monday, January 31st starting at 3 PM with snacks provided.  Jan Bot will be teaching the lesson with the younger girls and Miss Cayna will be teaching the older girls group.  If you have questions, or would like your daughters to attend, please contact the office.
The next few weeks are busy ones within our school; please watch carefully for information regarding all of the upcoming activities.  
The Catholic United Financial Raffle will begin tomorrow;  family packets will be sent home in the family folders. 

Many permission forms for Catholic School’s Week will be sent home in tomorrow’s family folders.  Please look for these items and get them back to school as soon as possible.  Our Catholic School’s Week plan is also included in this week’s folder.  I will include a more detailed explanation on each of the topics in next week’s parent letter.  In general, each day is a different dress up day.  Each day we make a collection for different area charities.  If you have questions in the meantime, please feel free to contact us.  
A new VIRTUS Training Session has been added for Monday, February 21, 2022, from 6:00–9:00 p.m. at the SMSU Campus Religious Center in Marshall. If you are interested or in need of this training, please register online at https://www.dnu.org/safeenvironment/ .  If you need assistance registering please contact Caren at 872-6346.
We have begun to see another transformation in our gym space.  Kyle Noyes, Luke Gorecki and Jerik Gossen have worked this week to take down and begin to install the new stage curtains.  Please call the school if you would like to help them finish this project.  The students are so excited!
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